
Dear Salt Lake City,

I am writing to request an amendment to rezone my property located at 680s
Gladiola Street, Salt Lake City, Utah, from M2 to M1 zoning. As the property
owner, I believe that this amendment is necessary in order to align the zoning
classification of the property with its intended use.

The purpose of this amendment is to enable me to engage in activities and land
uses that are allowed in M1 zoning, such as light manufacturing, warehousing,
and distribution. This will allow me to better utilize the 4.5-acre property and
ensure that it is being used in a manner that is consistent with its intended
purpose.

I understand that the rezoning process requires adherence to all relevant zoning
regulations and requirements, and I am committed to ensuring that these are
met. I believe that the proposed rezoning will benefit the local community by
creating job opportunities and increasing economic activity.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to working with you to
achieve the rezoning of my property.

Sincerely, Tony Sieverts


